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Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received today. 
 
In your request you asked for the following information 
 

• I am looking for some information regarding a case dating back to 1994. I have been 
searching for my father for a number of years. I have now found out that he was 
murdered in the district of Lambeth London may 1994. I am looking for any information 
regarding my father's death and information from the trial. I have also applied for 
freedom of information on the government website. His name was   . Any help would 
be much appreciated.  
 

We do not hold the information within the scope of this request.  This organisation inspects 
the Crown Prosecution Service; we do not have any information regarding current or historic 
cases.   
 
You may wish to contact the Crown Prosecution Service, Records Management Unit. 102 Petty 
France, SW1H 9EA. Email Ludgate.RecordsManagementUnit@cps.gov.uk  
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details 
within two calendar months of the date of this email to info@hmcpsi.gov.uk marked for the 
attention of 
 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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